
 
 
From: Dominic Manca <info@cwconsulting.net.au> 
Sent: Monday, 8 August 2022 10:24 AM 
To: Philip Jedlin <Philip.Jedlin@iro.nsw.gov.au>; 'tatjana@jkcr.com.au' <tatjana@jkcr.com.au> 
Cc: Simon Cohen <Simon.Cohen@iro.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Report Provider Services 

Hello Phil, 

Thanks for your reply – we really appreciate it. 
 

I’ve read through the issue paper – this is really helpful, so thanks for that as well. 
 

Given the extent of work we provide in this space, I have a response (as follows) to question 39 - Are there any other 
categories of disbursement which should be captured? 

 
Yes - to include ‘sundry or other expenses’ (as they are referred to in the ILARS funding guidelines) which is where 
the Suitable Employment/Vocational, Functional Evaluation and Work Capacity Assessment Reports or other reports 
not covered in the Examinations and Reports fees order, are referenced. 

 
I note that other SIRA fee schedules e.g. psychologist report fees are covered in the Guidelines, and so would 
comment that including those in the range of MRP’s services that IRO will reimburse. 

 
We will keep our eyes on IRO’s website for any updates in this area, particularly dates and processes for IRO 
considering new MRP (or similar providers). 

 
Also, if you are ever looking for a consultant’s perspective on suitable employment assessments, to talk at seminars 
or conferences or webinars, we’d be happy to discuss ideas. 

 
Best regards 

 
Dominic Manca 
Managing Director 
Changing Ways Consulting Pty Ltd 
M: 0431 609 890 
T: 1300 652 920 
E: info@cwconsulting.net.au 
W: www.changingwaysconsulting.com.au 

 
 
 

 

 


